
Sent: 5/02/2024 11:30:32 AM
Subject: DA2023/1708

Dear Council,

Regarding the application DA2023/1708.

I strongly support the development of this project. I couldn’t think of a better facility to have on
the northern beaches. Amongst golf courses, tennis courts, skate parks and footy fields this
new facility would offer so much for the future generations to come. How can we say no to an
opportunity for young athletes to stay fit and healthy doing activities that they love!

It will be a very disappointing outcome for the community if this does not go ahead.

Regards,
Amelia


